
 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Pathfinder Schools community 

 

Bank Holiday – Monday 19th September  

 

In line with government advice Pathfinder Schools will be closed on Monday 19th September for 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s state funeral. 

 

Bank holiday announced for Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral on Monday 19 

September - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

We will be open as usual on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

 
 

Ann Davey 

Chief Executive  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/bank-holiday-announced-for-her-majesty-queen-elizabeth-iis-state-funeral-on-monday-19-september
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